
 
Sent: 10 December 2021 10:39 
To: LicensingTeamB  
Subject: New bistro at Mary’s tea rooms 
 
Hi 
 
I just wanted to register my approval of the new venture of Caffeine Weymouth. The town needs 
more classy places as this is its lifeblood. Also what else would be better in that location? I wish it all 
the luck and will be spending my money there. 
 
I presume it will also provide employment opportunities too. 
 


